
 
 
 
January 2023 
 
Dear family 

From Monday 30 January 2022, students in Year 7 and Year 9 will complete assessments in all subjects. The 
assessment period will last for two weeks and will end on Friday 10 February. Teachers will communicate with their 
students when the assessment for their subject is due to take place within this window. Each assessment is carefully 
designed to allow students to demonstrate their knowledge, understanding and application of previously learnt 
material.  

Following the collection and analysis of results from this round of assessments, you will receive a report showing 
both the attainment and progress your child has made.  The progress report will indicate the relative progress your 
child has made from KS2, and the attainment will indicate the standard achieved relative to their year group. 

The look, cover, write, check work your child completes for homework each evening, along with other revision 
strategies (as discussed with your child throughout the course of their studies) will be crucial to their success in these 
assessments. If you require any guidance with supporting your child in their independent studies, please do get in 
contact with the relevant Head of Department.  

If you would like any further information, please do not hesitate to contact Mr A Clough, Associate Vice Principal.  
 
Yours faithfully  

Mr A Clough 
Associate Vice Principal 
 
 

 
 


